
 Uptown Lacrosse Launches with
Major Princeton Partnership  

On Saturday, February 22nd, Bruce Lincoln, '79 launched 
Uptown Lacrosse at the Police Athletic League Harlem 
Center. In partnership with Princeton Varsity Lacrosse,  
Bruce collaborated with Coach Madalon and young lax alums: 
Elizabeth George,'19, Erik Peters,'22, Olivia Pugh,'22, Oliver 
Schmickel,'19 and Kyla Sears, '22  to produce an exciting 
community lacrosse event enjoyed by almost 150 parents, kids 
and guests. We also had coaches from Howard, Georgetown, 
U Mass Amherst and St. John Fisher for a 3 to 1 kid to coach 
ratio. ABC, PIX 11 and NY1 provided news coverage.

Event Highlights

10:00 AM – Welcome Remarks 
10:30 AM – Youth Lacrosse Clinic (Ages 8-14)
11:45 AM – Community Lunch
1:00 PM – Uptown L-Ball Exhibition (Ages 14-18)
2:00 PM – Howard University Men’s Lacrosse Club Showcase

The mission of Uptown Lacrosse is to "Grow the Game" by 
making lacrosse accessible to youth as early as 3rd grade. The 
Uptown Lacrosse Academy will begin April 5th at the 
Madison Square Boys & Girls Club (250 Bradhurst 
Avenue).Our Spring Season will run Saturdays from 10:00 
AM to 12:00 Noon through June 28th. Prior to that, we will 
hold Open Houses on March 22nd and 29th, where parents 
can sign their kids up with USA Lacrosse and take part in a 
community lacrosse clinic sponsored by STX.

BRUCE LINCOLN 
EXECUTIVE  DIRECTOR

646-795-0159
BRUCE@UPTOWNLACROSSE.ORG

361 WEST 125TH STREET 
NEW YORK, NY 10027

WWW.UPTOWNLACROSSE.ORG

Donate to Uptown Lacrosse
The Friends of Princeton Lacrosse have been a generous 
contributor and my hope is that incredible generosity will 
continue. If you would like to donate, please use the above link to 
make a donation and include “Uptown Lacrosse” in the memo 
section OR send an email to: teamunityinc.org@gmail.com for 
verification. 

Many thanks for your support and we greatly appreciate your 
continued generosity.

https://teamunityinc.org/athletics/
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